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Na�onal Conference of Bar Examiners chooses Surpass to deliver bar exams across the US 

 

Saltaire, UK, 30 January 2024 - The Na�onal Conference of Bar Examiners (NCBE) has chosen Surpass 
Assessment to deliver the NextGen bar exam, launching in 2026. 

Having successfully used the Surpass item bank to create valid and reliable exam content since 2022, 
NCBE will now make use of the Surpass test driver and secure browser to support their large-scale 
Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) bar exams across the US.  

The bar exam is a pres�gious licensure examina�on, used to qualify most prac�cing lawyers across 
the US. The NextGen bar exam is the result of NCBE’s 2021 Tes�ng Task Force recommenda�ons a�er 
several years of study and analysis to ensure that the bar exam con�nues to test the knowledge, 
skills, and abili�es required for competent entry-level legal prac�ce in a changing profession.  

“For the NextGen exam, we didn’t just need the right technology – we needed a partner who would 
work closely with us to understand the needs of our stakeholders and deliver the right solu�on for 
everyone involved. We look forward to launching the NextGen bar exam with the support of Surpass 
and furthering our vision of building a competent, ethical, and diverse legal profession.” 

Judith Gundersen, NCBE President and CEO 

 

“With the addi�on of Surpass’s exam delivery and grading capabili�es, NCBE gains an end-to-end 
assessment solu�on, providing us with streamlined and fric�onless interac�on across the technology 
used to develop, administer, and grade the NextGen bar exam.”  

Andreas Oranje, NCBE Managing Director of Assessment Programs 

 

“A�er working with the assessment community to securely and robustly deliver over 40 million 
proctored exams and score over 2 billion items using the award-winning Surpass technology, we’re 
delighted to build our partnership further with NCBE to support their innova�ve and pres�gious 
NextGen bar exam program.”  

Andy McAnulla, Co-CEO of Surpass Assessment 

 

About Surpass Assessment 

Surpass is a market-leading professional end-to-end assessment pla�orm used for the authoring, 
banking, administra�on, delivery, scoring, and repor�ng of computer and paper-based tests. It is a 
secure pla�orm solu�on for large-scale high-stakes paper examina�ons, language tes�ng and 
computer-based assessment, with the flexibility to work with mul�ple vendors and partners. For 
more informa�on about Surpass, visit www.surpass.com. 

mailto:communications@ncbex.org
mailto:pr@surpass.com


 

About the Na�onal Conference of Bar Examiners  

The Na�onal Conference of Bar Examiners (NCBE), headquartered in Madison, Wisconsin, is a not-
for-profit corpora�on founded in 1931. NCBE promotes fairness, integrity, and best prac�ces in bar 
admissions for the benefit and protec�on of the public, in pursuit of its vision of a competent, 
ethical, and diverse legal profession. Best known for developing bar exam content used by 54 US 
jurisdic�ons, NCBE serves admission authori�es, courts, the legal educa�on community, and 
candidates by providing high-quality assessment products, services, and research; character 
inves�ga�ons; and informa�onal and educa�onal resources and programs. In 2026, NCBE will launch 
the next genera�on of the bar examina�on, ensuring that the exam con�nues to test the knowledge, 
skills, and abili�es required for competent entry-level legal prac�ce in a changing profession. For 
more informa�on, visit the NCBE website at htps://www.ncbex.org. 

 


